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APR 1 1 1974

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Sandford 

Executive Vice President 
General Office 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa

Docket No. 50-331

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for your letter dated March 21, 1974, which forwarded 
an interim report on the matter of the LPCI valve motor control 
centers. Your report will be reviewed and evaluated and, should 
we require additional information concerning this matter, we will 
contact you.  

Your cooperation concerning this matter is appreciated.

bcc: PDR 
LPDR 
NSIC 
TIC 
RO FILES 
DR CENTRAL FILES 
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fhn G. Davis, Deputy Director 
for Field Operations 
rectorate of Regulatory Operations
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o J. G. Keppler, RO:III 

FS&EB ACTION CONT3OL FORM 

A. Action Code CDR#246 

Name of Licennee and Facility Iowa Electric Liaht and Power CO.(Duane Arnold) 

Docket No. or License No. 50-331 

Title CDR Evaluation and Followup 

Origin CDR Date Rec'd 3/28/74 

B. FS&EB Branch Coordinator: 

Bryan X Dreher G. Gower 

Ellis Paulus H. D. Thornburg 

Completfion Requested by 

C. Action Requested of: 

ADREMP M&PPOB EPB RPB ADCO 

OB _ CB _ TAB OOE Region III 

Date Requested 4/5/74 Completion Requested by Routine 

Reference Ltr, Sandford to Knuth, dated March 21, 1974 

D. Action Requested 

In accordance with PI 0600/6, "Construction Deficiency Reporting," 
the Iowa Electric Light and Power Company (Duane Arnold) report when 
recieved covering LPCI valve operator MCC is being assigned to RO:III 
for evaluation of the technical adequacy of the corrective action and 
the final resolution of the deficiency.  

E. Date Action Completed 

Close-out (Date & Method) 

Comments: If completion date is not consistent with your work schedule, 

please let us know.  

J. Gt 'Davis, Deputy Director 
fo4 Field Operations 

Directorate of Regulatory Operations


